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Board of Management
Agreed Report 20/03/2024

Date:20/03/2024

Present: Fr. David Gibson, Síle De Cléir, Ger Kelleher,Róisín Cussen,Mike Barron, Cathal
O’Regan, Joanna Kelleher, Pauline Kearns

Child Safeguarding: DLP: Ger Kelleher
DDLP:Margaret Irwin
Child Protection Oversight report presented to the Board

Staffing Currently 7 classroom teachers, 3 support teachers, 1 administrative Principal, 3.5
SNAs, 1 P/T caretaker. Contract Cleaners 7.5 hours per week. EAL- 5 hours per
week from March. (14 days in total)

Policy Development: The following policies were reviewed and ratified at the meeting school year.
● Critical Incident Policy
● Anti Bullying Policy

○ Notification of same is on school website
● Parental Complaints Procedures

Curricular
Developments/Extra
Curricular Activities:

School Self Evaluation:
● S.I.P. in numeracy has been developed by school staff and actions are

currently being implemented.
● Wellbeing SIP

○ Monthly school assemblies
○ Pupil Council reformed

Curricular:
● Engagement with new Primary Maths Curriculum- NMC training took place

on March 7th.
● Swimming block finished for 3rd class
● Recent Incidental Inspection

Extra Curricular Activities 2023/2024
● Green Schools Committee

○ Application for first flag in March
● Pupil Council

○ Bake Sale raised over €1600.Board thanked and acknowledged the
Council and the support of all in the school community.

School Attendance: January-93.3%
February- 91.6%

Parental Involvement ● The PA have organised playground markings to be supplied during April.
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School Projects: The following projects were discussed
● Hot Meals Scheme
● Installation of Solar Panels
● School Secretary
● Photocopying Contract

School Finances ● Monthly accounts for January and February were presented to the BOM
● Certified accounts for 2022/2023 were discussed and ratified

Enrolment ● Enrolment is open for 2024/2025

School Ethos: Meeting opened with a prayer
First Confession took place 20th March
First Communion 27th April
The Board expressed their deepest sympathies to the O’Donnell family on the sad
passing of our past pupil, John.


